हरि विद्या भवन विषय - हिंदी

<u>सामान्य निर्देश</u>

- म्रस्तुत कार्य अपनी हिंदी साहित्य की पुस्तिका में कीजिए। किसी अन्य पुस्तिका में किया गया कार्य स्वीकार नही किया जायेगा ।
- * सभी विद्यार्थियों को परीक्षा हेतु यह कार्य करना अनिवार्य है।
- * वर्कशीट में दिए गए पाठ और कविता को ध्यानपूर्वक पढ़े।
- वर्कशीट से सम्बंधित समस्या पूछने के लिए आप अपने कक्षा ग्रुप पर सुबह 8 बजे से 3 बजे तक मैसेज कर सकते।

हरि विद्या भवन कक्षा - नौवीं विषय - हिंदी वर्कशीट – 56

दिनांक :- 13|1|21

<u>पुस्तक :- संचयन</u> <u>पाठ :- हामिद खान</u> <u>पुनरावृत्ति कार्य</u>

<u>प्रस्तुत प्रश्नो के उत्तर दीजिए</u>

प्र01) लेखक को तक्षशिला को देखकर किसकी याद आई ?

प्र02) लेखक तक्षशिला क्यों गया था ?

प्र03) लेखक के पूछने पर "खाने को क्या मिलेगा" तो दूकानदार ने क्या जवाब दिया ? प्र04) मालाबार कहाँ स्थित है ?

प्र05) पठान ने अपना नाम क्या बताया?

प्र06) लेखक ने हामिद खान को कितने रूपये का नोट दिया?

प्र07) हामिद खान ने एक रूपये का नोट लोटाते हुए लेखक से क्या

कहा?

प्र08) लेखक ने हामिद खान को गर्व से क्या बताया?

प्र09) शब्दार्थ

विनती,हस्तरेखाएँ,सहज,महक,मुल्क,जहान,नियति,पश्तो,तृप्त, आततायियों

HARI VIDYA BHAWAN

Worksheet – 56 Class- IX Subject- Science (Session- 2020-21)

Ch-2 Is matter around us pure?

Date-13/01/2021

Instructions to be followed:

- ➢ From now onwards students do your worksheet in your particular subject notebook respectively. Don't use rough sheets, old copies or anything else. All the stationary shops have already opened. So, you can purchase it.
- > All the student must complete their worksheets as Periodic test marks will be given to those who completes it else you will have to go through pen paper test after the school reopens.
- Read each and every topic (which will be given in worksheets) of the chapters from NCERT Books.
- > All the students must purchase NCERT books as it will help you to understand the chapter.
- If you have any query related to worksheet, ask your queries in WhatsApp group between 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.

Answer the following questions-

Q.1What are aerosols?

Q.2 What is the difference between elements and compounds?

Q.3 What is solubility?

Q.4 Differentiate among solutions, suspensions and colloids.

Q.5 If 110 g of copper sulphate is present in 550 g of solution, calculate the concentration of solution.

Note-

- > This worksheet is for your self assessment. To solve the above questions read all the notes of chapter 2 and try to answer them.
- All the Practice worksheets have to be done in same notebook whichever you are using for writing notes.

HARI VIDYA BHAWAN Subject: English PRACTICE WORKSHEET Class-X Work sheet-54

DATE:-13/01/2021

Instructions to be followed:-

- 1. From now onwards students do your worksheets in your particular subject notebook respectively. Don't use rough sheets, old copies or anything else. All the stationary shops have already opened. So you can purchase it.
- 2. All the students must complete their worksheets as periodic test marks will be given to those who completes it else you will have to go through pen paper test after the school reopens.
- 3. Read each and every topic (which will be given in worksheets) of the chapters from NCERT books.
- 4. All the students must purchase NCERT books as it will help you to understand the chapters.
- 5. If you have any query related to worksheet, ask your queries in whatsapp group between 08:00 am to 03:00 pm.

READING

1. Read the passage given below.

The choices we make on a daily basis—wearing a seatbelt, lifting heavy objects correctly or purposely staying out of any dangerous situation—can either ensure our safety or bring about potentially harmful circumstances.

You and I need to make a decision that we are going to get our lives in order. Exercising self-control, self-discipline and establishing boundaries and borders in our lives are some of the most important things we can do. A life without discipline is one that's filled with carelessness.

We can think it's kind of exciting to live life on the edge. We like the image of "Yeah! That's me! Living on the edge! Woo-hoo!" It's become a popular way to look at life. But if you see, even highways have lines, which provide margins for our safety while we're driving. If we go over one side, we'll go into the ditch. If we cross over the line in the middle, we could get killed. And we like those lines because they help to keep us safe. Sometimes we don't even realize how lines help to keep us safe.

I'm not proud of this, but for the first 20 years of my life at work, I ignored my limits. I felt horrible, physically, most of the time. I used to tell myself "I know I have limits and that I've reached them, but I'm going to ignore them and see if or how long I can get by with it." I ran to doctors, trying to make myself feel better through pills, vitamins, natural stuff and anything I could get my hands on. Some of the doctors would tell me, "It's just stress." That just made me mad. I thought stress meant you don't like what you do or can't handle life, and I love what I do. But I kept pushing myself, traveling, doing speaking engagements and so on— simply exhausting myself.

Finally, I understood I was living an unsustainable life and needed to make some changes in my outlook and lifestyle.

You and I don't have to be like everyone else or keep up with anyone else. Each of us needs to be exactly the way we are, and we don't have to apologize for it. We're not all alike and we need to find a comfort zone in which we can enjoy our lives instead of making ourselves sick with an overload of stress and pressure.

On the basis of your understanding of the passage, attempt all the questions:

- i. The reason why living on the edge has become popular, is because of the
 - a) constant need for something different.
 - b) population being much younger.
 - c) exhausting effort to make changes.
 - d) strong tendency to stay within our limits.

ii. Choose the option that best captures the central idea of the passage from the given quotes.

It's all about quality of life and finding a happy balance between work and friends. Philip Green	To go beyond is as wrong as to fall short. Confucius	Life is like riding a bicycle. To keep your balance you must keep moving. Albert Einstein	Balance is not something you find, it's something you create. -Jana Kingsford
(1)	(2)	(3)	(4)

a) Option (1)b) Option (2)c) Option (3)

d) Option (4)

iii. Which of the characteristics are apt about the writer in the following context: "I know I have limits and that I've reached them, but I'm going to ignore them and see if or how long I can get by with it." ?

- 1. negligent
- 2. indecisive
- 3. spontaneous
- 4. reckless
- 5. purposeless
- 6. patient
- a) 2 and 5
- b) 3 and 6
- c) 1 and 4
- d) 2 and 3
- iv. Which of the following will be the most appropriate title for the passage?
 - a) Much too soon
 - b) Enough is enough
 - c) How much is too much?
 - d) Have enough to do?

v. The phrase "potentially harmful circumstances" refers to circumstances that can

(a) certainly be dangerous.

- (b) be fairly dangerous.
- (c) be possibly dangerous.

(d) seldom be dangerous.

vi. Select the option that makes the correct use of "unsustainable", as used in the passage, to fill in the blank space.

- a) In the long run, the _____ officials followed emergency procedures.
- b) Emergency procedures were _____ by the officials.
- c) Officials reported an ______ set of events during the emergency.
- d) Officials admit that the emergency system is _____ in the longer run.

vii. The author attempts to ______ the readers through this write-up.

- a) rebuke
- b) question
- c) offer aid to
- d) offer advice to
- viii. The author uses colloquial words such as "yeah" and "Woo-hoo!". Which of the following is NOT a colloquial word?
 - a) hooked
 - b) guy
 - c) stuff
 - d) stress
- ix. What does the author mean when he says, "to get our lives in order"?
 - a) To resume our lives.
 - b) To organize our lives.
 - c) To rebuild our lives.
 - d) To control our lives.
- **x.** Choose the option that correctly states the two meanings of 'outlook', as used in the passage.
- 1. A person's evaluation of life
- 2. A person's experiences in life
- 3. A person's point of view towards life
- 4. A person's regrets in life
- 5. A person's general attitude to life
 - a) (1) and (4)
 - b) (2) and (3)
 - c) (3) and (5)
 - d) (4) and (5)
 - **xi.** The author explains the importance of discipline and boundaries in our lives using the example of

- a) road accidents.
- b) traffic rules.
- c) lines on the highway.
- d) safe driving.
- **xii.** What is the message conveyed in the last paragraph of the passage?
 - a) Love what you do.
 - b) Love yourself to love others.
 - c) Be the best version of yourself.
 - d) Be yourself.

Hari Vidya Bhawan Worksheet-55 Class-X Subject- Information Technology

Date: -13.1.21

Instructions to be followed:-

- 1:- From now onwards students do your worksheet in your particular subject notebook respectively. Don't use rough sheets, old copies or anything else. All the stationary shop have already opened. So, you can purchase it.
- 2:- All the student must complete their worksheets as Periodic test marks will be given to those who completes it else you will have to go through pen paper test after the school reopens.
- 3:- Read each and every topics (which will be given in worksheets) of the chapters from NCERT books.
- 4. All the students must purchase NCERT books as it will help you to understand the chapter.
- 5:- If you have any query related to worksheet, ask your queries in WhatsApp group between 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.

<u>Revision worksheet (Previous year paper question/answers)</u>

Do one word answer type questions

- Q.1 ______ are a group of words that work together to communicate an element of speech.
- Ans. Phrases/Sentences/Messages/Statements
- Q.2 _____ refers to focusing human efforts for maintaining a healthy body and mind capable of better With standing stressful situations.
- Ans. Stress Management / Yoga / Meditation /Exercise /Vacations with friends and family /Taking Nature walks
- Q.3 Having conscious knowledge of your own self capabilities, feelings and one's own character is called as ____
- Ans. Awareness / Confidence / Consciousness / Esteem (use of word 'Self ', 'External' or 'Internal' with the above words should also be considered) 1 mark for the above answer
- Q.4 A ______ is a software that helps you type and work with text on a computer. (word processor/ spreadsheet/ calculator)

Ans. Word Processor.

 ${f Q.5}$ Entrepreneurs are not job seekers but they create opportunities of employment for people. (True/False) Ans. True

Q.6 ______ defines a green economy as one that results in "improved human well-being and social equity while significantly reducing environmental risk and ecological scarcities".

Ans. United Nations Environment Programme / UNEP / Sustainable Development / Green skills

- Q.7 Explain four types of sentences in English.
- Ans. There are four types of sentences in the English language.
 - 1. Imperative- gives a command (.)
 - 2. Assertive / Declarative- makes a statement (.)
 - 3. Interrogative- asks a question (?)
 - 4. Exclamatory- expresses strong feelings (!)

- Q.8 List any four characteristics of entrepreneurship.
- Ans. (Any four from the following) Ambition, Confidence, Willingness, Ability to learn from mistakes, Trust and respect for the team, Self-Motivation, Leadership, Risk taking, Optimistic, Innovative, Goal oriented, Vision, Creativity, Motivator, Decision maker, Strong work ethics, Action oriented, Disciplined, Dynamic agent, Skill, Knowledge etc.
- $Q.9\;$ Write steps to highlight text in an OpenOffice Writer.
- Ans. Select the text and click on icon (font colour) / (highlighting text) in the Font group. OR Select the text which we want to highlight and click (or Press Ctrl+B) OR Select the text which ee want to highlight and click (or Press Ctrl+I) Select the text which you want to highlight and click (or Press Ctrl+U).

Q.10 List any two factors that affect self-confidence.

- Ans. 1. Childhood
 - 2. Family
 - 3. Friends
 - 4. Work
 - 5. Environment
 - 6. Society
 - 7. Media
 - 8. Spirituality/Yoga/Meditation/Exercise
 - 9. Relationships
 - 10. Health
 - 11. Academics
 - 12. Self-belief
 - 13. Stress

Q.11 List any four factors causing ecological imbalance.

Ans. The various factors causing ecological imbalance are as follows:

- 1. Destruction of forests /Deforestation
- 2. Industrialization/ Factories
- 3. Urbanization
- 4. Large scale use of pesticides
- 5. Overgrazing
- 6. Degradation of land / Soil erosion
- 7. Faulty utilization of water resources
- 8. Environmental problems from faulty mining practices
- 9. Pollution
- 10. Population/Over population
- 11. Excessive of Technologies